Cody Hudson

This rule is not only detrimental to NM small businesses but it is a huge government overreach.
There are already state and federal standards in place to protect the health and safety of NM
workers, while there will always be bad actors, most employers genuinely care about the health and
wellbeing of their employees, it makes sense morally and economically. To saddle NM businesses
with regulations like this is akin to saying "take your business somewhere else ".



